
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/28/2016 11:45:20 PM

Subject: RE: NH Letter to Keel re. NAACP Bike Week Concerns 11.28.2016

Rebecca,
 
I think the letter does a good job summarizing the issues and the ask. I have one suggestion, to reverse the 
highlighted sentence below.
 
Although the representatives understood that all or most of the decisions related to the traffic loop and other public 
safety measures during Bike Week are made at the local level, I committed to listening to their concerns and revisiting 
issues with state officials.  After all, while South Carolina is and should be a welcoming place to all visitors, the safety 
of citizens and our guests remain our highest priority.  Change to: While the safety of citizens and our guests remains 
our highest priority, we want to ensure that South Carolina continues to be a welcoming place for all visitors.   
 
Richele
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:53 PM

To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>; Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: NH Letter to Keel re. NAACP Bike Week Concerns 11.28.2016
 
Swati and Richele,
 
I talked with Chief Keel about NH’s request for him to contact local officials and NAACP representatives about what 
was discussed.  He asked for a letter from NH as that would make it easier and clearer for him to move forward.  
Attached is a draft letter.  Please review.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
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